
Central City Elementary Families, 
 
Please use this barcode to be linked directly to Pictavo, the website used for our yearbook project.  
This will take you to a page where you will be prompted to create a login.  By doing so, you will be 
able to order a yearbook for the 2021-2022 school year and you will also be able to upload pictures 
of memories your child is busy making.  Yearbooks will be $17 and are only available to order online 
this year. If you have trouble uploading the pictures, please also feel free to email them to 
sarahjcover@gmail.com. It would be greatly appreciated to add grade level and/or teacher name. 
 
Some ideas for pictures we will use include, but are not limited to: 
-First day of school 
-Grandparent’s Day 
-Parades/Pep Rallies 
-Holiday parties 
-Concerts 
-Dress up themed days 
-Field trips 
-Kids in the community 
-Track/Field Day or Kindergarten Play Day in the Park 
 
Thank you for supporting our school! If you did not have a chance to order a yearbook for the 2020-
2021 school year, there are still more available in the elementary office. 
 
Central City Bison PTO  
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